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Subject: ytility collections Office

Mansfield, OH--As a result of a remodeling project, the lobby of the City's Utility Collections Office at 99 Park
Avenue West will be affectively closed to the public beginning tomorrow, August 4, 2023 and will remain closed
through Thursday, August 10, 2023. Payments and transactions methods will remain available at the building's
drive-up window and online or via the telephone.



